
Pictures are due October  6, 2017

There are specific guidelines for the quality of your yearbook photo

Pictures must be taken by one of the following studios*

	 1. Julie Sutton Photography - (661) 942-4813

	 2. O’Connor Photography - (661) 940-5657

	 3. William Edward Photography - (661) 273-2110

No other studios photos will be accepted

Dress Code Guidelines:

No sloppy or purposely silly poses.

Girls:  
No strapless dresses or tops.
No bare shoulders (straps must be 2”)
No cleavage or revealing poses
No shorts and all skirts must be longer
	 than 3 inches above the knee.

Boys:
No hats (except for Paraclete)
No facial hair (except mustaches)
No printed t-shirts
Sports clothing can only be Paraclete.
Collar shirt is preferred 

Paraclete does not give your number to any photographers.
Paraclete does not support programs that USE YOU as marking tools.

*You must have an appointment by October 6, 2017
 to get a studio session.

If you would not like a studio session, a photographer will be made available to take your picture 
during school hours on a date to be announced later, at no cost.

Class of 2018


